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The Rambling Rector
FINNINGLEY, ST OSWALD WITH AUCKLEY, ST SAVIOUR 14TH NOVEMBER 2021

Definition: A White Flowering Climbing Rose Or A Vicar With No Sermon Notes! lite

This Week 
Sunday 7th 

9.15 	 Holy Communion at Finningley 

9.15 	 Service from Finningley Live on 	 	
	 YouTube - search FABParish 

11.00 	Holy Communion at Auckley 

12.30 	Baptism at Finningley 

6.30	 Annual Memorial Service at 
Finningley 

Wednesday 10th 

10.30	 Natter at Finningley 

Sunday 14th 

10.45	 Service of Remembrance at Blaxton 
War Memorial 

Due to COViD protocols, this years Service 
of Remembrance will take place wholly at 
Blaxton War Memorial. There will be no 

services in either church building. 

COViD Revision 
Last month, we asked for your views on wearing 
face masks, social activities, refreshments at 
Finningley, and taking wine from the single chalice. 

The vast majority were in favour of having 
refreshments at Finningley, and starting up social 
events. 

Only 3% of people would be happy to share the 
common cup/single chalice again. 

However, making face masks a personal choice, 
particularly at Finningley, was far from clear. 

We had hoped that by pausing for a couple of 
weeks the national picture may have given us a 
clearer direction, but this hasn’t been the case. 

Therefore, both PCC’s will be considering the 
options in the next week, and so for this weekend, 
things will remain as they are, and any revisions will 
now be from Sunday 21st (we’re not in the 
buildings next week) 

   

The BIG Christmas Quiz 
Saturday 4th December in Finningley Church 

It’s time for some responsible social activities and we aim to kick these off with a Big Christmas Quiz 
with Fish and Chip Supper. (We will have COViD protocols in place) 

We will have a limited number of tables, which will be available to ‘purchase’. Up to a MAXIMUM of 
6 people, of your choosing, can sit around a table to make up a team. This is to ensure adequate 
space and that everyone is comfortable with those around them. 

Fish & Chips will be individually wrapped from Auckley Friary, and we ask that you bring your own 
salt ’n’ vinegar and cutlery please.  

Further details will be circulated soon, but if you know you’d like a table for a team then please talk to 
Carol Reeves as soon as possible. 


